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Case Closeout Memorandum 

OIG Case Number I-25-0027-O 

 

We determined that an NSF PI submitted two proposals containing text copied from an awarded NSF proposal 

that the PI received under the condition that she not share it further. Based on the totality of the circumstances, 

we determined no further investigative activity was warranted. We sent the PI a detrimental research practice 

letter. 

 

Accordingly, this case is closed with no further action taken.   
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